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Ms. Holly 

 Hello Families!  
 
 A big welcome to the parents and children joining me in Room 9! I am 
excited about our upcoming school year and I am looking forward to having you 
and your child as an important part of my class. I feel the most effective sources 
of early learning are hands-on, meaningful experiences that involve children’s 
discovery and choice. And we can’t wait to see that the year will bring. 
Welcome to a year of growth, discoveries, and of course fun in Ms. Holly’s class! 
  
 We will also be welcoming a new pet to join our classroom this school 
year. Once we make a decision on what the class pet will be, parents we will be 
needing your help with some supplies for it in our room. I will post a list outside 
of the classroom on our blackboard for anyone to sign up who wants to help. 
 Please also keep an eye out for the Practical-life sign up sheet on our 
blackboard as I would love any donations to keep our Practical-life part of the 
classroom fun and exciting.  
 Looking forward to seeing you all soon! 
 
Ms. Holly 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

September 6th: Closed for Labor Day! 

September 8th & 9th: Picture Day! 

 


